
Judy Minkus Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

 Upper Saddle River Group

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie
O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce that
Judy Minkus has joined the new Upper Saddle
River group of Terrie O’Connor Realtors. 

Judy has been in the real estate business
for 37 years. She has built a successful
business based on repeated referrals from her
many satisfied clients and her love of the
business. Nothing gives Judy more pleasure
than helping clients find the home of their
dreams and negotiating a great deal.
Throughout her career, Judy has been a
repeated member of the Million Dollar Club at her former company. 
Judy loves the area and lived in Upper Saddle River for over thirty 
years. 

Judy Minkus looks forward to being a part of the new Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors group, Upper Saddle River. She can be reached 
at (201) 327-7100 or email her at jminkus@tocr.com.


